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REMEMBER NEW EMBLEMS! 
Everyone can have our new emblems. They’re great 

quality, can be ironed or sewn on, and give our 

uniform a really professional finish. 

On sale: € 1.35 each (this covers manufacturing and 

delivery). 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Tuesday 21. Mar Open Day 

 

Monday 27. Mar – 

Friday 31. Mar  Swim Week 

 

 

Andrew is already in England and has to make  

sure that he gets his visa back. In the meantime, 

we wish him all the best and we make sure that we bridge 

the organization of the school qualitatively in the 

meantime. 
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WELCOME TO FOXHILL 

Melina, pre-school 

Lunch time and After 

School Care 

Tatjana, After School 

Care Teacher, 

Administration, IT, 

Sports 

SKI-WEEK 

 
Proud of all of you! Next year the ski course will take 

place in another ski-area – looking forward to it     



 

 We don’t teach classes at Foxhill, 

we teach children. 
 

CARNIVAL / PANCAKE DAY 2023 
As you can see – Carnival 2023 was FUN FUN FUN here at Foxhill     

Now we are looking forward to March with all spring fever. YOUR FOXHILL TEAM 

Last but not least: The children did a great job at the cycling test, we are proud of you! 

See you there next year! 
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HOLIDAY WEEK 13. - 17. FEB 

 
 Flip-Lab 

Swarovski Kristallwelten 

Alpenzoo 

Flip-Lab 


